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Great Lives: Jesus Bible Companion
Charles R. Swindoll 2008-04-01 Who do
you say that I am? Whether or not you
know it, this question, posed by
Jesus, is the most important question
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

you'll ever answer. But it's not only
a question for those who haven't
trusted Jesus for salvation; it's
also one for those who call
themselves followers of Christ. Many
will claim to know the answer, but
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even Peter, who answered it
correctly, didn't fully understand
who Jesus was until later. And in a
culture two millennia removed, Jesus'
true identity and purpose are often
obscure, making His question relevant
and vital, both for non-Christians
and Christians alike. This Bible
Companion is designed to help you
answer His question, so that you
might know Jesus?the real Jesus as
revealed in the Bible. But be warned.
This book doesn't offer a mere
biographical study because He was no
mere man. Regardless of what you
think of Jesus, encountering Him in
the Bible is a mind-changing and
life-altering event. So, if you're
ready to answer Jesus' question
truthfully, then this Bible Companion
will serve as a good guide to His
life and teachings. And it can help
you grow to know Him better than you
ever have.
The World's Greatest Religious
Leaders: How Religious Figures Helped
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

Shape World History [2 volumes] Scott
E. Hendrix 2018-03-01 This book
provides reliable information about
important world religious leaders,
correcting the misinformation that
can be on the internet. • Examines
roughly 160 alphabetically arranged
reference entries that detail how
religious leaders from different
faiths changed the history of the
world • Provides sidebars that
discuss key events, offering
background information and excerpts
from consequential religious writings
• Offers suggestions for further
reading after each entry, and closes
with a bibliography of important
print and electronic resources
suitable for student research
Jesus Charles R. Swindoll 2009-12-28
Jesus Christ. He is, without
question, the most influential person
in history. Millions of people claim
the truths of the religion that bears
His name. But who exactly is Jesus? A
popular religious teacher? An ancient
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martyr? Many today are unsure. Even
scholars debate whether the Jesus of
history is the Christ of faith. Now,
more than ever, we need a clear
understanding of the person and work
of the man millions call Savior. In
this ninth and final biographical
study in the best-selling Great Lives
from God’s Word series, beloved
pastor and Bible teacher Charles
Swindoll introduces you to the
carpenter from Nazareth as you have
never seen Him before. This
fascinating biography, filled with
biblical and historical insights,
takes you on an unforgettable journey
through the complex and provocative
life of Jesus of Nazareth. His unique
birth. His astonishing power. His
controversial teaching. His shocking
death. And His world-changing
resurrection. Refreshingly honest and
deep, this in-depth profile reveals
Jesus with great clarity and offers
practical applications for your own
life. Whether you’re just curious
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about Jesus or a longtime follower of
His life and teachings, you’ll
experience His life in a new way as
you join Dr. Swindoll in Jesus: The
Greatest Life of All.
Rules for Radicals Saul Alinsky
2010-06-30 First published in 1971,
Rules for Radicals is Saul Alinsky's
impassioned counsel to young radicals
on how to effect constructive social
change and know “the difference
between being a realistic radical and
being a rhetorical one.” Written in
the midst of radical political
developments whose direction Alinsky
was one of the first to question,
this volume exhibits his style at its
best. Like Thomas Paine before him,
Alinsky was able to combine, both in
his person and his writing, the
intensity of political engagement
with an absolute insistence on
rational political discourse and
adherence to the American democratic
tradition.
Three to Get Married Fulton J. Sheen
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2017-03-31 One of the greatest and
best-loved spokesmen for the Faith
here sets out the Church's beautiful
understanding of marriage in his
trademark clear and entertaining
style. Frankly and charitably, Sheen
presents the causes of and solutions
to common marital crises, and tells
touching real-life stories of people
whose lives were transformed through
marriage. He emphasizes that our
Blessed Lord is at the center of
every successful and loving marriage.
This is a perfect gift for engaged
couples, or for married people as a
fruitful occasion for selfexamination.
The Land Between Jeff Manion 2010 FOR
DISTRIBUTION OUTSIDE THE USA. In The
Land Between, author Jeff Manion uses
the biblical story of the Israelite's
journey through Sinai desert as a
metaphor for being in undesired,
transitional space. After enduring
generations of slavery in Egypt, the
descendants of Jacob travel through
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the desert (the land between) toward
their new home in Canaan. They crave
the food of their former home in
Egypt and despise their present
environment. They are unable to go
back and incapable of moving forward.
The Land Between explores the way in
which their reactions can provide
insight and guidance on how to
respond to God during our own seasons
of difficult transition. The book
provides fresh biblical insight for
people traveling through undesired
transitions (e.g. foreclosure,
unemployment, parents in declining
health, post-graduate uncertainty,
business failure, etc.) who are
looking for hope, guidance, and
encouragement. While it is possible
to move through transitions and learn
little, they provide our greatest
opportunity for spiritual growth. God
desires to meet us in our chaos and
emotional upheaval, and he intends
for us to encounter his goodness and
provision during these upsetting
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seasons.
Esther Charles R. Swindoll 1997-09-26
Everyone loves a transformation
story. Rags to riches. Plain to
beautiful. Weak to strong. Esther's
story is that, but it is much more.
It is a thought-provoking study of
God's invisible hand writing silently
and unseen across the pages of human
history. Perhaps most of all,
Esther's story is the account of
godly attributes like courage,
dignity, wisdom, and
strength?attributes that blocked an
evil plot, overthrew an arrogant
killer, and replaced terror with joy
in thousands of Jewish homes. Author
Chuck Swindoll interweaves the
ancient, real-life story with insight
not only into the virtues of Queen
Esther, but also into how the
qualities that formed and empowered
her can be ours. Esther is the second
volume of Charles Swindoll's bestselling series, which examines great
lives from God's Word and reveals the
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strengths and weaknesses that make
God's men and women both great . . .
and human. Many of the most beloved
biblical heroes were ordinary folks.
Shepherds. Fishermen. Servants.
Widows. Even harlots and petty
thieves. One by one, they changed the
course of history. Swindoll explains
that these men and women did not
become great in their own strength
but were empowered by God when they
surrendered their lives to Him. To
live such a life that God considers
great is within the reach of everyone
who submits to Him.
Insights on Philippians, Colossians,
Philemon Charles R. Swindoll
2017-11-21 Philippians is saturated
with joy. While under house arrest in
Rome, Paul wrote to encourage the
Philippians to rejoice in the Lord,
despite their circumstances—to find
Christ-centered, Spirit-empowered joy
in living, serving, sharing, and
resting. Colossians is addressed to a
church suffering from cultural
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capitulation and spiritual
surrender—just like the church of the
twenty-first century. Those who
deceive others with self-centered
philosophies, self-promoting
legalism, and self-serving asceticism
attract power and attention, while
diminishing the gospel of Jesus
Christ. Colossians serves as a
lighthouse piercing the fog of false
teaching and leading us to the safe
harbor of Christ. Philemon
illustrates the importance of second
chances, the equality of believers in
Christ, and the power of the gospel
to transcend cultural and social
boundaries, it reminds us of the
Christ-centered concepts of freedom,
forgiveness, mercy, and especially
grace. The 15 volume Swindoll’s
Living Insights New Testament
Commentary series draws on Gold
Medallion Award–winner Chuck
Swindoll’s 50 years of experience
with studying and preaching God’s
Word. His deep insight, easygoing
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

style, and humor bring a warmth and
accessibility not often found in
commentaries. Each volume combines
verse-by-verse commentary, charts,
maps, photos, key terms, and
background articles with practical
application. This series is a musthave for pastors, teachers, and
anyone else who is seeking a deeply
practical resource for exploring
God’s Word.
Marriage In Paradise William P.
Farley 2018-11-03 In Genesis two God
created the first human social
institution, Marriage. God designed
it to be an experiential paradise,
but the introduction of sin in
Genesis brought competitiveness,
selfishness, rebellion, and pride.
Although today's marriages live in a
Genesis three world, this book
contends that, by application of the
gospel, every Christian couple can
begin travelling the road back to
paradise.
Great Days with the Great Lives
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Charles R. Swindoll 2007-09-02 We
desperately need role models worth
following. Authentic heroes. People
of integrity. Great lives to inspire
us to do better, to climb higher, to
stand taller. ?Chuck Swindoll Great
Days with the Great Lives is a
collection of biographies taken from
the Great Lives from God's Word
series. Each day provides a Scripture
reference and devotional thought
based on the experience of some of
the greatest heroes of the Bible?men
and women whose authentic walk with
God will teach us, encourage us, and
warn us. These profiles in character
from one of America's most beloved
teachers, Chuck Swindoll, offer us
hope for the future. They show us
that God can do extraordinary things
through ordinary men and women like
us. They teach us what it means to be
genuinely spiritual people?people
after God's own heart. Join us now
for 365 Great Days with Great
Lives?an exploration into the hearts
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

and lives of God's heroes who
continue to instruct and inspire.
Spiritual Leadership J. Oswald
Sanders 2017-07-04 Over 1 million
copies sold What every church will
always need The need for talented,
vigorous leaders in the church cannot
be overemphasized. Such times demand
active service of men and women who
are guided by and devoted to Jesus
Christ. With more than 1 million
copies sold, Spiritual Leadership
stands as a proven classic for
developing such leadership. J. Oswald
Sanders, a Christian leader for
nearly seventy years and author of
more than forty books, presents the
key principles of leadership in both
the temporal and spiritual realms. He
illustrates his points with examples
from Scripture and biographies of
eminent men of God, such as Moses,
Nehemiah, the apostle Paul, David
Livingstone, Charles Spurgeon, and
others. Featured topics include: The
cost of leadership The responsibility
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of leadership Tests of leadership The
qualities and criteria of leadership
The art of reproducing leaders The
one indispensable requirement of
leadership Sanders holds that even
natural leadership qualities are Godgiven, and their true effectiveness
can only be reached when they are
used to the glory of God. Let this
classic be your guide for leadership,
and watch how God works through you
to do great things for His glory.
Great Lives: Moses Charles R.
Swindoll 1999-03-05 Moses: A Man of
Selfless Dedication Was he the sleekand-trim, funloving animated man in
The Prince of Egypt or the handsome,
strong-hearted, superstar played by
Charlton Heston in The Ten
Commandments? The most likely answer
is "neither." The Bible gives a much
more accurate picture of the Moses
God used in such remarkable ways,
Charles Swindoll paints a portrait of
the biblical Moses in this
fascinating look into the heart and
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

mind of Moses: A Man of Selfless
Dedication. Swindoll gives us
straight facts based squarely on the
truth revealed in God's Word. He also
fills in the fine-line details of
Moses' life with emotion and feeling,
because Moses, like all of us, was a
human being with faults and
frailties. And finally, Swindoll
helps us apply the lessons of Moses'
life to our own daily dilemmas. When
you face your personal Red Sea test,
will you be prepared? Your decision
to go forward in life instead of
retreating will be bolstered by your
having studied the real Moses of the
Bible?the Moses who tried to decline
his assignment from God; the Moses
who dazzled Pharaoh; the Moses who
received the Ten Commandments; the
Moses who was sometimes disobedient
and weak; the Moses who was the
greatest leader of God's people in
all of history; the Moses of faith
and selfless dedication to his God.
Joseph Charles R. Swindoll 1998-05-31
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No family today is more dysfunctional
than Joseph's. No one faces greated
temptation than Potiphar's wife
offered Joseph. No faith is
challenged more severely than was
Joseph's on death row. Yet Joseph
stood firm, exemplifying what is
possible when ordinary people
maintain their connections with God.
Like an epic novel filled with
intrigue, tension, and torrential
emotions, Joseph's triumphiant story
touches us all. This third volume in
Charles Swindoll's"Great Lives"
series presents a fresh look at one
of the most intriguing characters in
the Old Testament and focuses on the
virtue of forgiveness in the face of
deceit and betrayal.
Paul Charles R. Swindoll 2009-12
Depicts the life of Saint Paul,
discussing his religious teachings
and travels.
Abraham Charles R. Swindoll
2014-07-16 When we rewind history
back to Abraham’s era, we encounter
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

people who concocted false
superstitions to explain the
unexplainable. Powerful kings claimed
to be gods, building massive pyramids
to achieve immortality. Out of this
mass of misunderstandings, one man
emerged. The man we know today as
Abraham not only claimed that one
true Creator existed but also staked
his entire life on this belief. Why,
thousands of years later, are we
still discussing the faith of this
desert nomad? One of America’s most
popular Bible teachers Pastor Chuck
Swindoll answers that question and
many more in this compelling and
insightful biography that will
inspire your own faith.
Getting Closer to God Erwin W. Lutzer
2011-10 No person on earth has ever
enjoyed the intimacy Moses had with
God. No one spent more time with God;
no one understood Him better. Moses
lived during one of the darkest times
of Hebrew history and yet his life is
a remarkable example of intimacy with
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the Almighty. How did Moses grow
closer to God even in such dark
times? What can Christians learn from
Moses about growing closer to God
today? Through the life of Moses,
arguably one of the greatest leaders
in history, popular pastor and bestselling author Erwin W. Lutzer leads
readers on a journey to becoming
better acquainted with the Lord.
After suggested Bible readings at the
beginning of each chapter, Lutzer
expounds on the biblical text to
demonstrate key lessons in pursuing
intimacy with God. Lutzer shows how
Moses learned to overcome doubt after
hearing God's call, how Moses learned
to obey God at the burning bush, how
Moses came to trust God while
wandering in the wilderness, and how
Moses obeyed God in leading the
nation of Israel. Through these
lessons, Lutzer helps believers
expose the excuses and idols that
come between them and God so that
they may be motivated to pursue Him
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

and to "draw near to God with a
sincere heart in full assurance of
faith" (Hebrews 10:22 NIV).
Pack Your Baggage, Honey: We're
Moving to Paris!: What Women Need to
Know About Living Free From Emotional
Baggage Anne Farnum 2020-03-24 " . .
. an invaluable read for anyone
looking to truly live out adventurous
faith."—Malcolm McLoughlin Author of
The Second Lap Everyone has baggage!
We all have something that keeps us
from living fully for the Lord, but
Christ wants us to give our baggage
to Him so we can follow Him freely.
In Pack Your Baggage, Honey, We’re
Moving to Paris! Anne Farnum explores
the different kinds of baggage we
carry. She also focuses on the
baggage that King Saul hid behind and
compares it to that which David left
behind to run toward the giant. Using
her own personal journey during an
adventurous move to Paris, Anne
shares healing truths of Scripture
and methods she found to help others
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find freedom from their baggage. You
will be inspired and refreshed as you
realize you no longer have to carry
your baggage either.
Great Lives: Job Charles R. Swindoll
2009-06-29 Bestselling author Charles
Swindoll challenges us to take a
closer look at Job's life, carefully
examining his response to the
unexpected and painful experiences
that assaulted his once peaceful and
God-honoring existence--and we might
just find that Job is a hero after
all. When you think of Job, you may
think of a hapless victim of unfair
treatment. His disastrous
circumstances overwhelmed him, his
so-called friends belittled him, and
his distraught wife discouraged and
abandoned him. Even God seemed to
desert him. At first glance, Job may
not seem like the traditional
portrait of a hero, but Job's
patience, strength, and dedication in
the face of unforeseen suffering
makes his story worth knowing. As
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

Swindoll traces Job's life and
legacy, he challenges us to apply the
lessons Job learned firsthand to our
own lives, including the importance
of: Maintaining integrity no matter
what happens Accepting the challenge
to change Counting on the justice of
the Lord to roll down in his time
instead of seeking revenge Resting
contentedly in God's plan, timing,
and purpose for you We have no way of
knowing what tomorrow may bring, but
if it is anything like the past, we
know that storms will always come.
And when they do we have a choice--to
react in bitterness and anger or fall
to our knees like Job and trust God
even though we cannot understand why
he would permit such a thing to
occur.
The Problem of God, Yesterday and
Today John Courtney Murray 1964-01-01
In an urbane and persuasive tract for
our time, the distinguished Catholic
theologian combines a comprehensive
metaphysics with a sensitivity to
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contemporary existentialist thought.
Father Murray traces the “problem of
God” from its origins in the Old
Testament, through its development in
the Christian Fathers and the
definitive statement by Aquinas, to
its denial by modern materialism.
Students and nonspecialist
intellectuals may both benefit by the
book, which illuminates the problem
of development of doctrine that is
now, even more than in the days of
Newman, a fundamental issue between
Roman Catholic and Protestant,
theologians and nonspecialst
intellectuals alike will find the
subject of vital interest. As a
challenge to the ecumenical dialogue,
the question is raised whether, in
the course of its development through
different phases, the problem of God
has come back to its original
position. Father Murray is Ordinary
professor of theology at Woodstock
College, Woodstock, Maryland. St.
Thomas More Lectures, 1. "A gem of a
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

book—lucid, illuminating, brilliantly
written. A fine contribution to the
current Catholic theological
renaissance."—Paul Weiss.
Moses Charles R. Swindoll 2009-06-01
Swindoll presents the Bible's real
Moses, showing the principles that
guided his life and service to God
and explaining how readers can apply
them daily.
War, Memory, and National Identity in
the Hebrew Bible Jacob L. Wright
2020-07-23 The Hebrew Bible is
permeated with depictions of military
conflicts that have profoundly shaped
the way many think about war. Why
does war occupy so much space in the
Bible? In this book, Jacob Wright
offers a fresh and fascinating
response to this question: War
pervades the Bible not because
ancient Israel was governed by
religious factors (such as 'holy
war') or because this people, along
with its neighbors in the ancient
Near East, was especially bellicose.
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The reason is rather that the Bible
is fundamentally a project of
constructing a new national identity
for Israel, one that can both
transcend deep divisions within the
population and withstand military
conquest by imperial armies. Drawing
on the intriguing interdisciplinary
research on war commemoration, Wright
shows how biblical authors, like the
architects of national identities
from more recent times, constructed a
new and influential notion of
peoplehood in direct relation to
memories of war, both real and
imagined. This book is also available
as Open Access on Cambridge Core.
The Gospel of Life Pope John Paul II
1995-04 Reaffirming the "greatness
and inestimable value of human life,"
Pope John Paul II discusses in this
encyclical letter the present-day
legal, ethical, and moral threats to
life.
Moses Charles R. Swindoll 1999
Encouraging lessons from both the
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strengths and weaknesses, the great
moments and the bad moments of the
greatest leader God's people ever
had.
All that is Solid Melts Into Air
Marshall Berman 1983 The experience
of modernization -- the dizzying
social changes that swept millions of
people into the capitalist world -and modernism in art, literature and
architecture are brilliantly
integrated in this account.
Recovering Biblical Manhood and
Womanhood (Revised Edition) John
Piper 2021-01-11 A Guide to Navigate
Evangelical Feminism In a society
where gender roles are a hot-button
topic, the church is not immune to
the controversy. In fact, the church
has wrestled with varying degrees of
evangelical feminism for decades. As
evangelical feminism has crept into
the church, time-trusted resources
like Recovering Biblical Manhood and
Womanhood help remind Christians of
what the Bible has to say. In this
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edition of the award-winning best
seller, more than 20 influential men
and women such as John Piper, Wayne
Grudem, D. A. Carson, and Elisabeth
Elliot offer thought-provoking essays
responding to the challenge
egalitarianism poses to life in the
church and in the home. Covering
topics like role distinctions in the
church, how biblical manhood and
womanhood should work out in
practice, and women in the history of
the church, this helpful resource
will help readers learn to orient
their beliefs with God’s unchanging
word in an ever-changing culture.
Fascinating Stories of Forgotten
Lives Charles R. Swindoll 2011-12-21
Would you rather be a person of
significance or a person of
prominence? Think carefully! The
answer to that question will shape
your entire future. Pastor, teacher,
and beloved author Charles Swindoll
says, “Somehow life has taught us
poorly. We’re trained to think that
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the most significant people are star
athletes, actors, and musicians—the
ones we applaud, those whose
autographs we seek, those who have
worldly renown. “They aren’t. Not
really. Most often, the people really
worth noting are those who turn a
‘nobody’ into a ‘somebody’ but never
receive credit.” What is forgotten
far too often is this: Success in
God’s kingdom and in the church
depends upon faithful people the
public rarely knows. The Old
Testament contains numerous
fascinating stories of forgotten
lives—unsung heroes whose actions,
sacrifices, or battles failed to
ascribe them worldly renown. These
great lives, however, reveal
significant people whom God honors in
the pages of His Word and, therefore,
deserve our serious attention and
emulation. Adino took out eight
hundred armed, skilled fighting men
with his sword. Eleazar attacked the
Philistines by himself for so long
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that his comrades had to pry his
sword out of his grip. Shammah, while
his companions ran like scared cats
from their enemies, stood his
ground—alone—and was victorious. And
yet, did you recall any of their
names? They’re not on the rolls of
the rich and famous. Still, they are
significant. In this eighth volume of
the bestselling Great Lives from
God’s Word series, Chuck will examine
little-remembered Bible characters
and events. He will help you discover
biblical principles and practical
applications for living so that you
can be who you are in God’s
estimation . . . a person of true
significance.
Celebration of Discipline Richard J.
Foster 1988-10-05 In the twenty years
since its publication, Celebration of
Discipline has helped over a million
seekers discover a richer spiritual
life infused with joy, peace, and a
deeper understanding of God. For this
special twentieth anniversary
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

edition, Richard J. Foster has added
an introduction, in which he shares
the story of how this beloved and
enduring spiritual guidebook came to
be. Hailed by many as the best modern
book on Christian spirituality,
Celebration of Discipline explores
the "classic Disciplines," or central
spiritual practices, of the Christian
faith. Along the way, Foster shows
that it is only by and through these
practices that the true path to
spiritual growth can be found.
Dividing the Disciplines into three
movements of the Spirit, Foster shows
how each of these areas contribute to
a balanced spiritual life. The inward
Disciplines of meditation, prayer,
fasting, and study, offer avenues of
personal examination and change. The
outward Disciplines of simplicity,
solitude, submission, and service,
help prepare us to make the world a
better place. The corporate
Disciplines of confession, worship,
guidance, and celebration, bring us
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nearer to one another and to God.
Foster provides a wealth of examples
demonstrating how these Disciplines
can become part of our daily
activities-and how they can help us
shed our superficial habits and
"bring the abundance of God into our
lives." He offers crucial new
insights on simplicity, demonstrating
how the biblical view of simplicity,
properly understood and applied,
brings joy and balance to our inward
and outward lives and "sets us free
to enjoy the provision of God as a
gift that can be shared with others."
The discussion of celebration, often
the most neglected of the
Disciplines, shows its critical
importance, for it stands at the
heart of the way to Christ.
Celebration of Discipline will help
motivate Christians everywhere to
embark on a journey of prayer and
spiritual growth.
Jesus Calling: The Story of Easter
Sarah Young 2020-01-28 Jesus
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

Calling®: The Story of Easter from
bestselling author Sarah Young uses
storytelling from throughout the
Bible, simple Bible verses, and short
Jesus Calling devotions to show kids
how Easter was part of God's plan
from the very beginning. Before the
earth was formed, God had a plan to
save us. Through the Old Testament
prophets, God told about a Savior.
And throughout Jesus' teachings and
miracles, God revealed that Jesus,
His Son, is the Savior! From the
bestselling author of Jesus Calling®
comes this beautiful picture book
that teaches kids how Easter has
always been a part of God's story and
is a part of their own story today.
Vibrant illustrations, relevant
Scripture verses, and rich
reflections from Young's children's
devotional combine to make a
beautiful Easter book for children
eager to know more about God's
eternal love for them. Help your kids
connect with God in a whole new way
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through Jesus Calling®: The Story of
Easter and this closer look at how
all of God's Word points us to His
plan for Easter morning.
Changing Wanderers Into Worshipers
Charles R. Swindoll 2002-04 This
fascinating study will unlock the key
to a joyful connection with God by
tracing the journey of God's people
through the wilderness to the
Promised Land.
The Top Ten Leadership Commandments
Hans Finzel 2012-03-01 Based on the
life and legacy of Moses, Hans
presents ten scriptural principles
that can revolutionize your business,
your ministry, even your life. The
life of Moses provides a master study
on what it means to be an effective
leader. Consider his pedigree:
Answered the call to do something
beyond his means; stood his ground
before kings; led millions of people
on a journey across rivers and
through deserts. Moses did this all
with a dogged persistence that would
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

not give up. You will discover a
dynamic, effective tool for
developing leadership skills, all
built on the solid foundation of
God’s word.
Risk Is Right John Piper 2013
Encourages Christians to live a
fuller life by taking risks, knowing
that Jesus will be with them as they
do so.
God's Word in Stone Joe Garland
2010-06 For centuries, the Bible's
dramatic accounts have inspired
artists to express the beauty,
emphasize the power, and elaborate on
the meaning of God's Word. Each
elective study in the Through
Artists' Eyes series is designed to
help people connect classic art to
the Bible and then apply the truths
discovered to their own lives. In
God's Word in Stone you'll experience
the artistry of six masterpieces of
sculpture while discovering and
discussing the scriptural inspiration
behind each one. You'll explore the
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lives of Moses, Habakkuk, Haggai,
Mary Magdalene, Paul the apostle, and
the apostles. Each of the six
sessions includes: • Selecting the
Stone—an introductory, group-building
activity that gives members an
opportunity to share opinions about
the main theme of study • Roughing
out the Image—an examination of the
work, life, and thoughts of the
artist • Polishing the Art—a Bible
study that places the work of the
artist within biblical context •
Displaying the Masterpiece—discussion
questions that encourage group
members to apply the principles of
the study to daily life Additionally,
each study features margin notes,
tips for projecting the art,
definitions of art terms, and
suggested supplemental resources for
further exploration.
Moses Jonathan Kirsch 2009-10-07
Lawgiver and liberator. Seer and
prophet. The only human permitted to
converse with God "face-to-face."
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Moses is the most commanding presence
in the Old Testament. Yet as Jonathan
Kirsch shows in this brilliant,
stunningly original volume, Moses was
also an enigmatic and mysterious
figure--at once a good shepherd and a
ruthless warrior, a spiritual leader
and a magician, a lawgiver who broke
his own laws, God's chosen friend and
hounded victim. Now, in Moses: A
Life, Kirsch accomplishes the
wondrous feat of revealing the real
Moses, a strikingly modern figure who
steps out from behind the facade of
Sunday school lessons and movie
matinees. Drawing on the biblical
text and a treasury of both
scholarship and storytelling, Kirsch
examines all that is known and all
that has been imagined of Moses. In
these vivid pages, we see the marvels
and mysteries of Moses's life in a
new light--his rescue in infancy and
adoption by an Egyptian princess; his
reluctant assumption of the role of
liberator; his struggles to wrest his
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people from the pharaoh's dominion;
his desperate vigil on Mount Sinai.
Here too is the darker, more ominous
Moses--the sorcerer, the husband of a
pagan woman, the military commander
who cold-bloodedly ordered the
slaying of innocent people; the
beloved of God whom God sought twice
to murder. Jonathan Kirsch brings
both prodigious knowledge and a keen
imagination to one of the most
compelling stories of the Bible, and
the results are fascinating. A figure
of mystery, passion, and
contradiction, Moses emerges from
this book very much a hero for our
time.
The Law of Sacrifice John C. Maxwell
2012-08-27 He was one of the nation's
most vocal critics on government
interference in business. So why did
Lee Iacocca go before Congress with
his hat in his hand for loan
guarantees? He did it because he
understood the Law of Sacrifice.
Elijah Charles R. Swindoll 2008-12-28
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Now, more than ever, we need men and
women who aren't afraid to live
courageously. Thankfully, the Bible
gives us timeless examples of great
leaders who gracefully stood up for
what they believed in, including
God's mighty prophet Elijah. Join
bestselling author Charles Swindoll
as he explores the life and legacy of
this incredible man of faith. In
Elijah, renowned Bible teacher
Swindoll analyzes the impact of the
Old Testament prophet. Elijah was
uncompromisingly strong, yet selfcontrolled. Disciplined, yet
forgiving. Audaciously courageous,
yet kind. Heroic in the heat of
battle, yet humble in the aftermath.
Exploring the depths of Elijah's
fascinating life as a prophet of God,
Swindoll doesn't gloss over his human
weaknesses; rather, he presents an
honest picture of this ordinary man
who God transformed into His personal
spokesman to confront idolatry and
evil in the ancient world. The fifth
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book in Swindoll's Great Lives
series, Elijah will give you the
encouragement you need to: Walk
humbly on the path that God has set
out for you Exhibit heroism under
pressure Uncover the life-changing
power of prayer Within the pages of
Elijah, you're sure to find a life
worth emulating.
Hearts Touched with Fire David Gergen
2022-05-10 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER A powerful guide to the
art of leadership from David
Gergen—former White House adviser to
four US presidents, CNN analyst, and
founder of the Harvard Center for
Public Leadership. As nations careen
from one crisis to the next, there is
a growing cry for fresh leadership.
Those in charge have repeatedly
fallen short, and trust in
institutions has plummeted. So, what
does great leadership look like? And
how are great leaders made? David
Gergen, a leader in the public arena
for more than half a century, draws
moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

from his experiences as a White House
adviser to four presidents, his
decades as a trusted voice on
national issues, and years of
teaching and mentoring young people
to offer a stirring playbook for the
next generation of change-makers. To
uncover the fundamental elements of
effective leadership, Gergen traces
the journeys of iconic leaders past
and present, from pathbreakers like
Ruth Bader Ginsburg, John Lewis, John
McCain, and Harvey Milk to historic
icons like Lincoln, John F. Kennedy,
Winston Churchill, and Eleanor and
Franklin Roosevelt, to contemporary
game changers like Greta Thunberg,
the Parkland students, and the Black
Lives Matter movement. Leadership is
a journey that starts from within,
Gergen writes. A leader must become
self-aware and then achieve selfmastery. You cannot lead others until
you can lead yourself. As you start
to leap into the world, you begin
your outer journey, overcoming
20/22

Downloaded from
awakeandaware2011.com on August 14,
2022 by guest

setbacks, persuading others,
empowering them, and navigating
crises—armed with a sense of history,
humor, passion, and purpose. By
linking lessons of the past with the
ever-changing practice of leadership
today, Gergen reveals the time-tested
secrets of dynamic leadership. An
indispensable manual, Hearts Touched
with Fire distills experience and
wisdom of the past into an invaluable
guide for leaders of our future.
David Charles R. Swindoll 2000-09 In
this first volume of the 'Great
Lives' series Charles Swindoll shows
how David proved his love for God
many times over in an extraordinary
life that left an enduring legacy of
faith.
The Life of Moses James M. Boice
2018-05-31 A compilation of material
not published before from a series of
sermons preached by Boice between
January 1993 to February 1994 in
Sunday evenings services at Tenth
Presbyterian Church in Philadelphia.
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-- Cf. page xiii.
Essays on Moses from Buenos Aires
John Tracy Greene 2017-03-07 Essays
on Moses from Buenos Aires: Moses in
Three Traditions and in Literature
brings together papers presented at
the International Annual Meeting of
the Society of Biblical Literature’s
Seminar in Biblical Characters in
Three Traditions (Judaism,
Christianity, and Islam) and in
Literature. In 2015, this Meeting
took place at the Pontifical Catholic
University in Buenos Aires,
Argentina, with the biblical
character of concern being Moses,
resulting in a myriad of approaches
taken in understanding traditions
concerning him. The Seminar has
provided a forum for scholars of the
three traditions and literature to
express freely, and in a scholarly
atmosphere, their learned opinions
concerning one biblical character at
each meeting. The purpose is twofold: (1) to take advantage of the
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academic freedom proffered by the
Seminar in a courteous, yet
intensive, environment, and (2)
through the proceedings volumes, to
provide a growing and specialized
research library on the development
of learned opinions on specific
biblical characters. This volume will
appeal to the university and seminary
scholar – both professorial and
student – as well as the interested,
intelligent reader.
Job Charles R. Swindoll 2009-06 Job A
Man of Colossal Faith in the Face of
Overwhelming Tragedy Job, a study in
pathetic tragedy . . . a hapless
victim of unfair treatment. His
disastrous circumstances overwhelmed
him. His boil-covered body tormented
him. His so-called friends belittled
him. His distraught wife discouraged
him. Even God seemed to desert
him'letting Satan have his devilish
way. And Job sat patiently by,

moses-a-man-of-selfless-dedication-great-lives-from-gods-word-4-charles-r-swindoll

enduring it all. Not a portrait of a
hero. Or is it? Could a man with
ordinary internal fortitude stay
faithful as Job did? Could a wimp
endure the excruciating pain,
suffering, and loss that this man
did? No hero? Think again. After a
year of focused research into the
life of Job, Charles Swindoll says,
"Job appears boldly in the ancient
book of the Bible that bears his
name, and yet most of us have not
taken the time to examine his life in
depth. But a careful study of Job's
life will convince us that this is
another of God's amazing men with
heroic character qualities worth
emulating." Travel with Swindoll into
the world of Job: A Man of Heroic
Endurance. "Even if it was written in
Scripture long ago, you can be sure
it's written for us." So pay close
attention to Job's life. Who knows
what God will do next in your life?
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